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Representative Newcomer:

This introducible draft addresses the points raised in the Wisconsin Speech
Language/Pathology and Audiology Professional Association’s response to questions
in my drafter’s note dated July 30.

The Association asked why I had used January 1, 2008 in Sections 32, 33, and 35 of the
draft.  The Association mis−read the date.  I used January 1, 2009. However, there is
no reason to use the January date rather than December 31, 2008.  For that reason,
and to comply with the Association’s request, I changed the dates in these sections to
December 31, 2008.
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